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Sport Winter Bowling

Positive Developments
and Highlights

On February 10, 2025 the Boys' Team and Singles divisions
were successfully completed at the Bowling State Tournament in
Jeffersontown.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

Due to inclement weather the Girls' Team and Singles divisions
as well as the Unified/Adapted divisions that were scheduled for
February 11th and February 12th had to be rescheduled.

Championship
Update/Review

The Unified/Adapted division was rescheduled for Tuesday
February 25th and the Girls' Team and Singles divisions were
rescheduled for February 26th.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes All teams have been notified of this schedule change.


